
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
TO:  Club Contacts 
FROM:  Nancy Hanson, Business Coordinator 
DATE:  June 26, 2018 
RE:  Updates 
 
 Don’t miss the opportunity to promote your club in this year’s Snow Goer Magazine’s Spread the Word 
About Clubs campaign!  For $49 your club will be listed in two issues of Snow Goer magazine, on 
SnowGoer.com with a link, with social media and e-newsletters.  Thanks to the clubs that have already 
submitted their information.  Information on how to participate is enclosed and can be found at 
https://mnsnowmobiler.org/clubs/information  
 
At the International Snowmobile Congress earlier this month Arctic Cat announced a Snowmobile Club 
Rebate Program where clubs are able to purchase snowmobiles at a discount for safety training, raffles, 
etc.  The snowmobile club rebate would be approximately 10% less than dealer cost on the snowmobiles.  
Models included in the program are ZR 200’s, ZR 3000, Pantera 3000 and Bearcat 7000.  Contact your 
dealer for more information on the program and pricing. 
 
One of the visions of the Minnesota Parks & Trails Legacy Advisory Committee has been a website for 
all the parks and trails in Minnesota.  The new MN Great Outdoors website went live June 13, 2018, and 
is a joint initiative of Greater Minnesota Regional Parks and Trails Commission, MN DNR and 
Metropolitan Council.  The website provides a comprehensive database of parks and trails statewide 
along with snowmobile and ATV trails.  Check it out at https://mn.gov/greatoutdoors  

 
REMINDERS: 

MnUSA Summer Meeting/Event will be held July 15, 2018 at the VFW in Little Falls.  Information can 
be found on the MnUSA website at https://mnsnowmobiler.org/get-involved/mnusa/mnusa-events  

 
Club News for Minnesota Snowmobiling magazine.  Please submit Club News to MnUSA’s publisher by using 
the how-to information which can be found on MnUSA website at https://mnsnowmobiler.org/clubs/information . 
 
Summer Event Opportunities.  If your club has a booth at a community event, county fair, etc., this summer, 
please let the MnUSA office know as soon as possible so that it can be promoted on MnUSA’s web calendar.   
 
Make plans to Attend the MnUSA Fall Workshop- October 26-28, 2018.  Celebrate MnUSA’s 40th Anniversary 
at Fall Workshop!  Region 1 is planning great seminars and lots of fun at MnUSA’s annual meeting at the Hampton 
Inn in Bemidji the weekend of October 26-28.   The registration form is enclosed and updates will be posted on 
MnUSA’s website.  Special room rates start at $109 through September 28th – 218-751-3600.  Hope to see you 
there! https://mnsnowmobiler.org/get-involved/mnusa/mnusa-events  
 
Club Updates:  If your club has recently held elections, please help us update your club information for next 
season’s mailing by completing the club officer form that can be found at  
https://mnsnowmobiler.org/clubs/information  
 and returning it to the MnUSA office.  Thanks! 

 
Thanks for all you do for snowmobiling.  If you have questions on any of the above, please contact the 

MnUSA office.   
 
cc:   MnUSA Executive Board & Board of Directors 
 

Minnesota United Snowmobilers Association 
7040 Lakeland Avenue North  Suite 212  Brooklyn Park, MN 55428-5616 

Telephone:  763-577-0185  Fax:  763-577-0186 
Website:  www.mnsnowmobiler.org  


